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Staff inset days:  
18th April, 5th June  

TERM DATES 2016/17:- 
SPRING TERM 
Last day of term: 31st March 

SUMMER TERM  
First day of term: 19th April 
May Day Holiday: 1st May 
(School Closed) 
Half Term: 29th May—2nd June 
First day of half term - Tuesday 
6th June 
Last day of term: 21st July 

Attendance Award 
The award for this week goes to Year 6 (again!) with 98%. Well 
done to them—fabulous! Keep up the great attendance!  

Friday 24th February 2017 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their hard work 
and effort in class.  

Rec—Eva, Y1—Rosa, Yr2—Francesca, Y3—Imran, 
Y4—Mohammed, Y5—Kamalesh, Y6—Hanna 

We want your junk! 
Year 6 are starting their ‘junk’ instrument project next week. If you have 
any of the items in the list below please bring them in on Monday so 
the children can include them in their project.  

The type of things we need! 

 Bed or futon bases  

 Wooden Cots  

 Table frames – wood or metal 

 Metal legged chairs 

 Saucepans, metal bowls and 
trays 

 Biscuit tins  

 Tin cans 

Message from the head 
I hope you had a wonderful break over the half term. It’s been good to 
be back and see the children straight back into their learning. I was so 
disappointed to miss the year 6 assembly this week, the children did 
incredibly well. I’m really looking forward to seeing the amazing home 
learning projects come in on Monday. Surely the standard set last term 
can’t be repeated! Hopefully you will be able to come see them next 
Tuesday in the hall when we display them. Friday is International Food 
Evening. It will be my first at Fleet—I’ve heard it’s a great evening with 
lovely food and company. I’ve ordered some Haggis especially from 
where I grew up in Scotland so if you’ve never had any, come along and 
try the best in the world! Have a great weekend.   

Fleet Book Week & Book Day! 
Next week we are celebrating Fleet Book Week. 

There will be a number of different activities 

going on during the week across school. Although 

it’s world book day on Thursday we will be cele-

brating on Friday as a good end to the Book 

week. We invite all the children to come in to 

school in fancy dress on Friday as their favourite 

book character, so get your dressing up bits 

ready! 

Class Teas 
Thurs 2nd Mar—Y4 
Thurs 9th Mar—Y3 

Thurs 16th Mar—Y2 
Thurs 23rd Mar—Y1 

Assemblies 
Fri 3rd Mar —Y4  
Fri 10th Mar—Y3  
Fri 17th Mar—Y2  
Fri 24th Mar—Y1  

 

Diary Dates… 
Fri 3rd March -  
International Food  
Evening 

We are hoping to take delivery soon of the materials to 
build raised beds for the school growing project. Our 
governor, Caroline Kennedy, has been working tirelessly 
making links with businesses and has managed to    
secure a donation of materials from Homebase. Once 
they arrive we are going to spend a Saturday putting 
them together and filling them with soil, ready for 
planting. So, now comes our plea! 
Wanted: half a dozen parents/carers/children who can 
give up a few hours on a Saturday (some of whom 
have a power drill) to assemble raised beds....  
We are looking at either the 11th or 18th March. If   
 you’re able to help, please let the office know.  

Home learning projects 

for children in Year 1 to 

Year 6 are due in this 

Monday. We can’t wait 

to see the amazing  

projects the children 

have been working on. 

We’ll be displaying them in the hall before school on Tuesday and 

again after school that day so please come along and have a look. 

 Old plastic plumbing pipes  

 Tubular document holders 
(plastic) 

 Old slates – real slate only 

 Wooden Airers (for drying 
clothes) 

 Planed wood – hard or soft 

 plywood 

Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 



 

This week 
some of our 
Year 6 children 
this week had 
the opportuni-
ty to take part 
in a football 
competition 
organised by 

Arsenal and the 
Premier League at 
Market Road. They 
even had the 
chance to meet 
Gunnersauraus! 
Well done to them 
all for putting in 
such a great effort! 

 You may re- member last year Fleet 
raised  money to buy chickens for Seedlings School in 
Malinidi, Kenya. Year 6 have been writing letters to the 
children and their latest ones have arrived at Seedlings. 
Richard, Sam’s dad, has heard from Diana at the school 
and that, "The children are elated." Diana also sent through a picture of some 
eggs and said that they are now getting chicks and eggs from the chick-
ens.  They’ve a total of 13 chicks: 5 direct from laying & 8 from an incuba-
tor.  They have also collected 30 eggs!  The plan is to be collecting 5 eggs daily 

Reception children have reported finding an unusual object in their garden! Mr Dorado told us that during the half term holiday he heard a 
loud, booming noise one night and saw some flashing lights in the sky. We are investigating this strange event and the children have a few 
ideas about what it could be..... 
  

Sara said, "I thought it was part of an alien saucer" 
Ben thinks "it's a big, ginormous rocket" 
Isabella thinks that it could be a "silver asteroid" 
  
We mostly agree that it has come from outer space and 
we are excited to find out more about this mysterious 
object.  
 

Reception class would also like to thank the PTA for kindly 
giving us the money to buy two cool MARS EXPLORER 
spacesuits. We think they look great and we're going to go 
on some exciting missions this half term. 
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This week Year 4 
went to the Science 
Museum to see the 
new Robots exhibi-
tion. It was amazing! 
If you haven’t seen 
it, get yourself down 
there—some are 
very lifelike! 

In year 3 the children have been creating ‘pop art’ volca-
noes. We’re sure you will agree, they are great! These 
two were created by Tayyiba & Lina. These  

amazing 
pictures 
were 
created 
by year 
6 based 
on the 
story 
they 
have 

been working on.  
Can you guess 
which famous 

Shakespearer story 
this is? 

If you saw their  
assembly you should 
get it—Mr      
McGibbon was 
gutted not to see it, 

it was amazing! How could it not be with such amazing players! 

By Masuma 

By Zara 

By Nathan By Fabbiha 


